Eth. January, 1943.
Dezr Profasssr Keith,
It 15 most kind of you to write ao helnfully, and you
will be glad to hsar that I recelved by the same voat a very walooming
letter from Howarth. It is a great relief to me that my auggaation

1g not the mere nulsance which in other olroumstancss it mlght have been.

Yours ainecerely,



